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U by-the-Sea Marnie R. Waffle <mwaffle@ci.carmel.ca.us>

Re: Design Review 24206 (Carmel Beach Hotel and Spa)

Marnie R. Waffle <mwaffle@ci.carmel.ca.us>
To: "Marnie R. Waffle" <mwaffle@ci.carmel.ca.us>

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Diane Berte <REDACTED>

Date: Tue, Oct 8, 2024 at 10:38 PM

Subject: Re: Design Review 24206 (Carmel Beach Hotel and Spa)
To: Marnie R. Waffle <mwaffle@ci.carmel.ca.us>

Cc: Diane Berte <REDACTED>

Re: Design Review 24206 (Carmel Beach Hotel and Spa)
Proposal: Second story balcony on the west elevation of building A

Privacy Concerns

10/8/24

Dear Chair LePage and Planning Commissioners:

We appreciate the opportunity to express our concerns to your committee.

We are the north neighbors of the Carmel Beach Hotel and Spa. The previous owner filed an appeal regarding privacy concerns surround

Although we appreciate the addition of the redwood lattice privacy screen proposed by the Carmel Beach Hotel and Spa, we feel our priv:
lattice. The height of the trees should be the roof eaves at the same height of the proposed redwood lattice and maintained by the Carmel

Thank you for your attention and helping all of us resolve this matter.

Diane and Larry Berte









